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Corona update 3 November 

Corona update 

The government recently provided more corona measurements. The following measurements  will apply to all Sopoh schools. 

• Facemask requirement is reintroduced and applies to all visitors (parents and others) in the school. The facemask is worn 

until the visitor is seated. 
• Parents do not  come  into  school  when bringing and picking up children. Parents will be able to come into school by 

appointment only.   

• Employees who  are  not  vaccinated  take a self-test  twice a  week. 

• The reintroduction of the one-and-a-half-meter distance rule is considered urgent advice for adults. 
• If somebody within the household has corona, the other members of the household are also required to go into quarantine 
• Remember, if anybody in your household has symptoms related to COVID-19, please  make a test appointment at the GGD. 

You can call them directly  on 0800-1202 or make an appointment online via coronatest.nl 
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